
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

     Happy Easter!  
 

 

It was lovely to see so many of you in Church this afternoon for  our Easter Service. Despite all the challenges Covid has giv-

en us this term it was great to be able to be together in the church and celebrate the Easter season.  

Thank you also to the PTFA for providing the Easter Eggs, to Lucas and Hugo’s mum for going shopping and to Lucas and 

Hugo’s dad and Scarlett and Gigi’s mum for the expert hiding! The children had a great time looking for them at the start of 

the afternoon and I’m sure they will enjoy eating them too. We are planning on holding our PTFA AGM in the summer term, 

which everyone is invited to. It will be an opportunity to think about further fun and fundraising events that could be organ-

ised.  

 

Spare Clothes 

Thank you to the parents in Squirrel Class who have returned borrowed items of clothing. We are still short of spare clothes. 

If anyone has any out grown underwear,  trousers, tights or skirts that they would like to donate to the class ‘spares box’ 

we’d be really grateful.  We’d also welcome carrier bags that we can use to put wet clothes in to go home.  Thank you.  

 

Clubs  

J C Sports will be running a Sports club on Mondays and Tuesday in May. There will be a club for Archery on a Monday until 

4.15pm and Athletics on Tuesdays.  All abilities are welcome to for an introduction to the sport as well as the opportunity to 

improve their technical ability and participate in competitions. Book direct with JC Sports 

https://jc-sportsonline.class4kids.co.uk/term/191   

 

Outdoor learning  

The outdoor learning sessions will be for year1 and will take place on Thursdays 28th April,  5th, 12th, 19th and 26th May. 

The children need to bring in long sleeved top and trousers to change into and wellington boots or similar suitable footwear 

depending on the weather. If it is damp they may also need a coat. They need to have their arms and legs covered even in 

warmer weather as they are using tools and it helps protect their limbs.  

The Blue Letter: 8th April  2022  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Diary  

Monday 25th April  1st day of Summer term  

Tuesday 26th April   

Wednesday 27th April  Fox Class PE  

Thursday 28th April   

Squirrel Class PE 

Owl Class PE 

Fox Class PE  
Outdoor Learning Year 1 - session 1 bring clothes to change 

into and suitable footwear and coat if needed 

Friday 29th April Squirrel Class PE 

https://jc-sportsonline.class4kids.co.uk/term/191
http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Key Stage 1 Cricket Festival  

The children had great fun learning 

some cricket skills and putting them to 

the test this week. Thank you to Mr Rog-

ers and Mrs Goodchild for accompanying 

them for the afternoon.  

  

 

Owl Class Trip to Paultons Park 

Paultons Park was really fun. First of all we took part in a workshop 

about forces and the rides around the park. In the workshop we 

used knex to find out what was the cheapest rollercoaster with the 

loop the loop. After the workshop we went on the rides.  Everyone 

went on The Cobra which had sharp and annoying turns. The first 

‘proper’ rollercoaster we went on was Storm Chaser which was a 

spinning steel scream machine. 

Most people went on the Cyclo-

nator which went nearly upside 

down and spun! 

It was a really fun-filled packed  

day! - Libby, Jack, Callum and  

Fletcher 

 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Achievers    

Well done to all our achievers this week:   

 

                     

Squirrel Class: Arham, Jack, Scarlett, Emily, Elanya, 

Millie and Isla 

Fox Class:  Freddie, Michael, Gio and Elodie 

Owl Class:  Lollie, Lexie, Luke, Leo, Mia 

Fox Class innovate  

To finish their topic, Fox 

Class planned and created 

their own potions.  

 

Rights Respecting School Ambassadors  

Congratulations to the children who were chosen to be our 

first Rights Respecting School Ambassadors. They will work 

with Mrs Martin to plan and lead our House Teams when 

we think and learn about Children’s Rights.  

 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web

